
CITY OF TAMPA 
Bob Buckhorn, Mayor Public Works and Utility Services 

Brad L. Baird, P.E. 
Administrator 

Memorandum 
VIA E-Mail 

January 15, 2019 

Subject: Report to Submitters Regarding Short-List /Intent To Award 

Contract: 19-C-00022; DLTWTF High Service Pump Station and Misc. Improvements 

Dear Submitter: 

Thank you for your recent submittal of qualifications in response to the RFQ for the above 
referenced Contract. The City of Tampa's Consultants' Competitive Certification Committee 
has established a shortlist of the following firms (listed alphabetically), which will be contacted 
shortly by the Contract Administration Department to be scheduled for interviews: 

Archer Western Construction, LLC 
CDM Constructors Inc. 
Garney Companies, Inc. 
The Haskell Company 
Jacobs Engineering Group, Inc. 
Kiewit Infrastructure South Co. 
PCL Construction Services, Inc. 

It is the City's intent to award the referenced contract to one of the above firms. Thank 
you for your interest in this project. For further assistance, feel free to contact Jim 
Greiner at (813)274-8598• 
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